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Mr. Steve Bevers

Ms. Sharon Bevers

Energy 4 A Cure Foundation

5000 Eldorado Parkway, Suite 150, No. 403
Frisco, TX 75033

Dear Mr. and Ms. Bevers:

Thank you for the recent grant of $30,000 from the Energy 4 A Cure
Foundation to Washington University for support of Dr. John P. Atkinson’s
CRV-RVCL research in the Division of Rheumatology at the School of Medicine.

In an era of reduced federal spending for research and training, funding
from organizations such as the Energy 4 A Cure Foundation is critical to our
efforts to find solutions to urgent challenges confronting society in the 21st
century. Washington University faculty and students produce new knowledge
and discoveries that will improve the lives of people around the world. Your
support helps transform their goals into reality.

Again, on behalf of Dr. Atkinson, all of us at Washington University, and
especially those who will benefit from the research conducted with the support
of this grant, thank you.

With best regards,
Sincerely yours,
AWANN \«f;a%m
Mark S. Wrighton
MSW:tlw
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